
 

750 SE Emigrant Ave, Suite 150, Pendleton, OR 97801 | Voice: 541-966-8006 | Fax: 541-276-4778 

All relay calls accepted | www.healthoregon.org/dws 

Public Health Division 

Drinking Water Services 

Tina Kotek, Governor 

March 3, 2025 
 

    

               

 

Mike Lees, PE 

Anderson Perry & Associates 

PO Box 1107 

La Grande, Oregon 97850 
 
 

Re: Collector Well #3, Plan Review #148-2020, City of Boardman, PWS ID# 4100130 

       Final Approval 
  

 

Dear Mike:  
 

Thank you for your submittal to the Oregon Health Authority’s Drinking Water Services 

confirming the project was completed in accordance with the approved plans. The project 

consisted of constructing a third Ranney Collector Well with a capacity of 6000 gallons per 

minute. Final approval is granted for the project.  

 

Coliform bacteria samples must be collected monthly from the new well for a year at the 

raw water sample tap located in the well building, beginning this month. These should 

be marked as “source/assessment” samples on the lab forms.  

 

If you have any questions or would like this in an alternate format, please feel free to call me at 

(541) 966-0900 or email at william.h.goss@oha.oregon.gov . 
 

 

Sincerely,  
 

 

William Goss, PE  

Regional Engineer  
 

c: Julie Wray, OHA – Drinking Water Services  

    Luis Campos, City of Boardman 
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